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Notice to all Members, 

 

Sub: Postponement in Introduction of Plastics Futures Contracts 

 

In pursuance of the By-Laws of DGCX, the Clearing Rules of DCCC and Notice TRDG-

2009-003 dated January 7, 2009, Members are advised that the launch of the physically 

settled DGCX Plastics Futures contracts has been postponed until further notice. 

 

Members are requested to take note of the above.  

 

For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange  
 
 
 
Gaurang Desai 
Chief Operating Officer 
 


